
MSC Update as of 2/23/2014
From Beth Roemmelt

Since being selected as your Ministerial Search Committee on February 14, 2013, here’s what 
we’ve been doing.  

Activity & Time Spent Total

Retreat 40 hours (less 7 hours spent sleeping)     1980 minutes

42 meetings x 90 minutes (average duration) + 3780 minutes

5760 x 7 MSC members= 40,320 minutes (672 hours)  5,760 minutes 

Cottage meetings = 9 x 60 minutes (average) + 540 minutes

22 interviews x 45 minute (average) + 990 minutes
Total 7,290 minutes

Reading UUA resource documents, correspondence, 
creating survey tools, developing interview questions, 

developing the BRUU Congregational Record & the 
BRUU packet, reading Ministerial Records & reviewing 

packets, et cetera. 

10 – 20+ hours per person per week (depending on the 
tasks at hand) x 52 weeks = 520 – 1040 hours

X 7 MSC members = 3640 -7280 hours

+ 600 – 1200+ minutes

Total 7,890 – 8490 minutes

There is still much work to be done as we continue the final phase of our search process to select 
the minister who will be the best fit for BRUU.  

Please remember that confidentiality is essential now!

Sherman Food Pantry Challenge Announcement!

WhooHoo!!!   The Sherman Food Pantry  Challenge was met!

Our local pantry clients who come on foot, bicycles and often wheelchairs will not go hungry under 
BRUU’s watch!

Lois and I thank you from the bottom of our hearts.   BRUUers are kind, caring and über generous!!!  

Hugs to you all, Terry Lopez, terrylou4@gmail.com.

Pancakes for Puppies!
Please help tiny, cute animals and children raise 

money!  The youth group will be preparing a 

charity pancake breakfast on 

March 9th 

9:30-10:30 and 11:45-12:30. 

Any monetary donations are welcome.  We will be 
splitting all proceeds between the youth group and 

the

 Fauquier County Animal Shelter.

Feel free to bring pet food, toys, etc. to donate as 
well.  We’ll see that they get to the Shelter!


